
A Walk in the Park



In 2015 ςthree public meetings were held in Pacific City regarding the park design  

Designing the Park

At the November 2015 Board Meeting,  the completed 
site plan from HHPR was approved by the Board

It has been displayed at 
the Oregon Coast Bank,  
South Tillamook Library 
and at the Oar House.

Now is the opportunity to 
take a look at that plan in 

more detail
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Concept Plan 

Pacific City Community Park
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